
Submitter: Maria Adolphson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail-in voting is safe, effective, and convenient. In-person voting will restrict voting 

access to thousands of people in the state, and will only allow for more corruption. 

Access to mail-in voting allows for all people - especially people without the means to 

make it to a physical voting location - the ability to vote. Removing mail-in voting will 

only ensure that people with the means of transportation and time will be able to vote 

in elections. I am in opposition of changing the law.  


